
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Mrs Walsh 
Dear Year 4,

I am extremely excited to be moving 
up with you to Year 4 in September. I 
can’t wait to get to know you all a 
little better and watch you grow as 
learners. 

In Year 4, there are lots of fun 
things to look forward to with really   
exciting topics for you to explore.
There will be plenty of opportunities 
for you to learn new skills too!

We have got an amazing year ahead of 
us and I can’t wait to start our Year 4 
journey together alongside Mrs 
Cresswell and Miss Smith. Let’s Reach 
for the sky!

Family is very important to 
me. I have a son called Jac 

who is now 17 years old. 
Most of my family live in 

Wales and Ireland. I have 
two brothers and two 

sisters. I love spending time 
with them. 

My hobbies include reading, 
running and baking. Also, I 
enjoy taking my dog ‘Rocky’ 
for long walks. We
particularly like walking on 
Cannock Chase.


